Group: Board of Directors *
From: Terry Karanen
Sent: Jan 14, 2015 9:15 am
Subject: [HGMC - Board of Directors] Annual Campaign and Musetta Reports

| have no formal report for the board for the month of January. Other than two items noted
below.

e Annual Campaign: Wrap-up and follow-up for the first half of the year continues. I
await news from the board regarding the Donor Appreciation function. If there is no
firm decision about a sponsor by this board meeting I suggest, sadly, that we scrap the
idea for this season. This is not something to be thrown together at the last minute. Since
this item has been on the agenda and before your attention since the beginning of the
season | don't feel we have unanimous board commitment to actually pull it off.

o Musetta: Work stopped over the holidays on re-construction of the missing archival
records and Farm Show hours updates. | expect to resume work on the archives soon and
will have a final calculation input to Musetta and emailed to the members by the end of
the month for the Farm Show hours to date.

Terry



